
 

 

 

 

06 July 2023 

Re: Inter-institutional relations agreement: 39th British-Irish Council Summit 

Dear Mark, 

I refer to your letter dated 12 June 2023, notifying the Chair of the Legislation, Justice, and Constitution 

Committee of the 39th British-Irish Council Summit under the Inter-Institutional Relations Agreement between 

the Senedd and the Welsh Government.  

Having discussed this correspondence as a committee, we would be grateful if you could please share future 

correspondence on the British-Irish Council with our committee as well, as the committee responsible for 

international relations. We would also be grateful to receive a copy of the communique agreed by the Council 

at the Summit along with the previously agreed monthly summaries of diplomatic visits to Wales and 

Ministerial visits overseas. We are, again, grateful for this. 

I am copying this letter to the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee, the Climate Change, 

Environment, and Infrastructure Committee, the Local Government and Housing Committee, and the Equality 

and Social Justice Committee, with whom you also shared the 12 June letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair  

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations Committee 

Mark Drakeford 

First Minister 

Welsh Government 

 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s137818/Letter%20from%20the%20First%20Minister%20to%20the%20Legislation%20Justice%20and%20Constitution%20Committee%2039th%20British-.pdf

